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Corporal Larry Jacobs of the South Island Integrated Marine Unit advises that the Moresby III 

has been recovered and a person of interest is in custody. The investigation continues. If you 

have any information that could assist in the investigation, please contact Corporal Jacobs at 

250 380-6247. 
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